Regular Monthly Meeting February 11, 1999

The regular monthly meeting of the Shenango Township Board of Supervisors was held on Thursday, February 11, 1999, 4:00 p.m. at the Shenango Township Municipal Building with Supervisors Richard Schweinsberg and Richard Flora present.

The meeting was opened with a salute to the flag.

The minutes were read and approved from the January, 1999 meeting.

The Police report was given by Chief Nocera.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the general fund bills.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Richard Schweinsberg to pay the sewer fund bills.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Richard Flora to petition the ordination of the entire length of Woodland Drive and Jenny Lane.

Motion by Richard Schweinsberg second by Richard Flora to petition the ordination of Muzzy Drive.

Sergeant Bill Marcus, Acting Commander of the Pennsylvania State Police was in attendance to answer any questions regarding the State Police.

Public Comment:

Mr. Wm. Alexander, asked if intersections could be broomed and if a sign could be placed on Route 65 stating right lane thru only.

Mr. Oran Allen, stated that the by-pass lights continue to be out and also asked what was being done at the 388 & 422 intersection.

Mr. Gus Banetes, asked what were the statues regarding vender permits, and if the ordinance could be reviewed.

Mr. Jonathan Hanna, asked if a street light could be placed by the stop sign on Denny Drive.

Motion by Richard Flora second by Richard Schweinsberg to adjourn.